
House Health Care Committee members, 

 

During the public hearing today (April 7th) on HB 2310, Clackamas County Commissioner 

Sonya Fischer stated that Clackamas County was the only county in Oregon that was nationally 

accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board.  While Clackamas County was one of the 

first fifty counties in the country to receive this accreditation in 2014, we are not the only county 

in Oregon. 

 

Our apologies for this oversight. 

 

Thank you, 

Jack Dempsey 

Representing Clackamas County 
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